APPROVED ON 6/27/23

Minutes
Board of Assessors

Room 105 Tuesday, June 13, 2023 5:00 PM

The meeting convened at 5:07 PM. Present were Jeffrey Marshall, chair, Mary Greendale,
and Stephen Wang. Staff: Kevin Rudden and Sherrie Bates.

1. Stephen Wang made a motion, seconded by Mary Greendale, to approve the minutes
for the June 6, 2023 meeting. The motion carried 3-0-0.

2. The board members, Kevin Rudden, and Sherrie Bates and discussed the ongoing issues
with the Tyler iasWorld CAMA software. Staff presented a memo outlining their reasons
for wanting to replace the software.

Mary Greendale requested information on the cost to replace iasWorld. Kevin Rudden
said the cost would be determined by whether or not the Department of Revenue
wanted a full field review (larger cost) or just a desktop review (lower cost ) of property
records.

Staff will provide the board members with more information to discuss at their June 27,
2023 meeting.

Stephen Wang made a motion at 5:53 PM, seconded by Mary Greendale, to adjourn the
meeting. The motion carried 3-0-0.



Documents Discussed:

e Minutes of June 6, 2023 meeting
e Memo to Board of Assessors dated June 13, 2023



